
 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 2025 
 

AE’s update on Construction August 9-14, coming weeks August 15-22 

Overview: 

The contractor, Subterra has been actively planning, drilling, and installing the low-pressure Force Main line in 

collaboration with Associated Engineering and the Village of Shields. Please note Subterra will be working Aug 

16-17 weather dependent through into next week. The next weekend off is unsure but will likely not be until 

September long weekend 

Progress This Week: 

After dealing with heavy rain on Friday and Saturday of last week and not being able to work those days, Subterra 

completed drilling, pulling, and fusing together main line on McCrimmon Crescent back to Memorial Drive along 

with installing required Valves and Combination Air/Vacuum Valve (CAV) at the Southern McCrimmon/Memorial 

intersection 

Subterra has continued to Hydrovac and locate existing utilities down future drill paths to ensure confidence 

when drilling 

 

Construction Activity Planned for this Week: 

Subterra plans on completing the final tie-ins on McMillan and McCrimmon as well as tidying up any excavation 

holes that are now fully installed. Once this area is wrapped up early this week, Subterra will work their way north 

and move down Proctor Drive, McCordick Street and Hordern Street. 

Once again, we advise residents to be mindful of parking in these areas starting early next week down the first 

stretch of Proctor and then continuing north through the village. 

Thank you for continuing to make this project run safely and smoothly. 

 

Construction Activity Planned for Next Week: 

Subterra plans on completing the final tie-ins on McMillan and McCrimmon as well as tidying up any excavation 

holes that are now fully installed. Once this area is wrapped up early this week, Subterra will work their way 

north and move down Proctor Drive, McCordick Street and Hordern Street. 

Once again, we advise residents to be mindful of parking in these areas starting early next week down the first 

stretch of Proctor and then continuing north through the village. 

Thank you for continuing to make this project run safely and smoothly. 

 


